Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #95 Wednesday, January 29, 2025

TODAY IS A CLUB DAY.

This is a reminder to all students that ALL vehicles must be registered and must display a parking permit to park on school
property during school hours. The parking lots are becoming very full and students with parking permits are reminded to park in
their assigned lot. Arriving late to school does not give you permission to park in a lot that is not assigned to you. Students, please
make sure your parking permit is displayed when parked on school property during school hours. There will be no warnings issued
for unregistered vehicles parked on school property.

Midyear Grades and Transcript Requests - Midyear transcripts will not be sent until after report cards are posted in early February.
It is your responsibility to know if a college requires your midyear grades. Please check your common app, college website, or
applicant portal. If your school requires a midyear transcript, you must submit a Midyear Transcript Release Form. You can pick one
up from the Counseling Office or access it on schoology.

Students: Beginning next Monday, February 3, no food will be permitted in the library. Breakfast & lunch should be eaten in the
cafeteria. Thank you for helping us keep our library clean.

With Valentine's Day just around the corner, please consider supporting UNICEF by buying some Valentine goodie bags! They're
sold at all lunches and online through a form linked on the MT UNICEF Instagram page. They will be available February 3 to February
10 at all lunches. All proceeds go to UNICEF. UNICEF is an organization that supports children in need around the world.

J Daveler and all UNICEF leaders

A new club is coming to Manheim Township! Best Buddies is the world’s largest organization dedicated to ending social, physical,
and economic isolation helping build relationships with students with disabilities. If you would like to learn more, come to the info
meeting TODAY, January 29th during the club period. Join us for pizza and information about this amazing club in Mr.DeMarco's
room 161. Events will primarily be held after school so sign up through the QR code on flyers around the school and please let your
club teacher know about missing that day. Stop by room 161 if you have any questions before the meeting!

Upcoming Mini-THON Events:

The theme of this year’s Snowball Dance is ‘Under the Lights’. The event will be held Saturday, February 1, from 7 - 10 P.M. We will
sell tickets during lunches the week of January 27! The cost is $10 and goes towards supporting Four Diamonds. Guest forms are
available from Mrs. Faller in the main office and MUST be approved by administration before guest tickets can be purchased. NO
GUEST FORMS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER NOON ON 1/30.

The annual Mini-THON event will run from 6 P.M. - 6 A.M., Friday, February 28 - Saturday, March 1: Please check your Schoology
Class of Pages regarding registration information.

Thank you for your support with this year’s Mini-THON events; our goal is to raise $90,000 to donate to Four Diamonds. Please join
us to see if we reach our goal! Please reach out to Mr. Robbins with any questions.

There will be a Spring Track organizational meeting for all interested High School students and their parents TODAY, Wednesday,
January 29th at 5:45pm in Convocation Hall. Important information about tryouts will be given at the meeting so please attend or
see Coach Shugarts in room 010 after the meeting for information.

Athletes in 9th grade who are interested in the Junior High track and field team can find more information about the spring season
on the team website sites.google.com/mtwp.net/juniorhigh-track-field. JH coaches will be at the HS meeting TODAY, Jan 29th at
5:45 in Convocation Hall to talk to 9th graders interested in the JH team. If you are unable to attend and have questions, please
contact Coach Smoker (boys head coach) or Coach Reightneour (girls head coach).

An important boys tennis organizational meeting is scheduled for TODAY, Wednesday, January 29 in the cafeteria right after
school. Important forms and information will be distributed that you will need in order to play. The meeting will be brief so be
prompt!

Senior Student Athletes: If you plan on playing sports in college and would like to participate in our National Signing Day Ceremony

on Wednesday, February 5™, 2025, please complete an Information Sheet and return it to the Athletic Department. You can pick
one up in the Athletic office or find it on our athletics page. Deadline for submission is Thursday, January 30%, 2025.

-see other side-
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